
IBERIA PARISH SHERIFF'S OFFICE 
Louis Ackal, Sheriff 

300 Iberia Street, Suite 120 
New Iberia, LA 70560 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

April 29, 2014 
 

The Iberia Parish Sheriff’s Office is seeking the public’s assistance in locating Austin Rashaad 
Jackson who currently has an active warrant for Attempted First Degree Murder in 
connection with last Friday’s shooting in the 700 block of Ann Street in New Iberia.  If you have 
any information on Jackson’s whereabouts, please contact the Iberia Parish Sheriff’s Office at 
337-369-3711. 
 

 
Austin Rashaad Jackson 

5’5” 130 lbs 
8-15-1996 

 
For additional information, as it becomes available, contact Lieutenant Jeremy Kelley, Iberia 
Parish Sheriff's Office, Public Information Office at 337-321-4585 or by email at 
jkelley@iberiaso.org. 


